MINUTES of the ANNUAL PARISH MEETINGS OF THE PARISHES OF LINTON, NORTON AND BROCKHAMPTON

Held on <u>Thursday 15th May 2014</u> at 7pm Brockhampton Primary School

- 1/14 Apologies for Absence Apologies had been received from Cllrs Brace and Brazier
- 2/14 Minutes of the Annual Parish Meetings held on: Thursday 16th May 2013
 AGREED by all and there were no matters arising.
- 3/14 Report from the Chairman of the Parish Council Cllr Fellows verbally gave her annual report, copies of which were then distributed.
- 4/14 Report from the Clerk/RFO
 The Clerk reported upon the financial situation of the Council at the end of the financial year.
- 5/14 Presentation from Hannah Welsh, Project Manager for the Bromyard Downs Common Project with questions taken at the end from Hannah and the attending Chairman of The BDCA James Hawkins.
- 6/14 Public Discussion of any matters relating to Linton, Norton and Brockhampton No further discussion.